
STAFF SELECTION COMMISSION   
NORTH WESTERN REGION, CHANDIGARH 

 
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 
File No. E 11011/1/2019                            Date-04.09.2019 
 
Attention – Candidates of the Combined Graduate Level 
Examination (Tier-II), 2018 belonging to Srinagar, Anantnag, 
Bandipura, Baramulla, Badgam, Ganderbal, Kulgam, Kupwara, 
Pulwama and Shopian. 

 
The Staff Selection Commission will be uploading the Admit 
Cards/Admission Certificates of the qualified candidates of the above-
mentioned Districts for appearing in the Combined Graduate Level 
Examination (Tier-II), 2018 on the website of the North Western Region 
of the Commission i.e. www.sscnwr.org.  
 
However, keeping in view the possibility of non-availability of internet for 
downloading the Admit Cards/ Admission Certificates for some candidates 
belonging to Srinagar, Anantnag, Bandipura, Baramulla, Badgam, 

Ganderbal, Kulgam, Kupwara, Pulwama and Shopian who had appeared 
at Srinagar Centre in CGL(Tier-I) Exam-2018, hard copies of the Admit 
Cards/ Admission Certificates have been sent to the J&K Administration 
for delivery to the intended candidates and making necessary 
arrangements, if any, required for facilitating their appearance in the 
examination. 
 
Qualified candidates belonging to the above-mentioned Districts who had 
appeared at Srinagar Centre in Tier-I exam are hereby informed that 

their Tier-II Examination, 2018 shall be conducted on 13.09.2019 
(Paper I and II) and 14.09.2019 (Paper III and IV) at Jammu. 
 
In case of any assistance required by these candidates, they may like to 
contact any of the following:- 

(i) Office of the concerned Deputy Commissioner 
(ii) Divisional Commissioner, Kashmir 
(iii) Staff Selection Commission(North Western Region), Kendriya 

Sadan, Sector-9A, Chandigarh (UT) Phone-0172-2744366, 

email- sscnwrgoi@gmail.com  
 

Dy. Regional Director  

http://www.sscnwr.org/

